
 
 

 

 

 
04 July 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Music Offer- September 2022 to July 2023 
 

We are pleased to announce our Music offer for 2022-2023. Mr Neville Bluck will continue to deliver specialist music sessions 
across school. This will continue to allow us to provide a wider variety of music within our curriculum. 
 
We are also pleased to provide in house music tuition and this will be available to our pupils who will be in Year 1, 2, 3 and 
4 from September. 
 

  

Instrument 
Year Group 
(From Sept 22) 

Time 
Cost per Term 
(10 weeks) 

Recorder 
Mr N Bluck 

1, 2, 3 and 4 
During the school day x 30-
minute session 

£27.50 plus the cost of purchasing the tuition book and own 
recorder (purchased separately – more details to follow) 

Choir 
Mr N Bluck 

2, 3, and 4 During lunchtime  No charge 

 

Pupils will receive 30 lessons during the school year and it is imperative that payment is made via ParentPay by the dates 
detailed below. If there is a genuine reason for non-payment by the due date, a letter must be addressed to the Head of 
School explaining the reason, minimum of 5 days before the due date.  You will be sent a text message one week prior to the 
payment due date as a reminder if you have not already paid.   
 
 

Term Payment Due via ParentPay by 

Autumn Term 2022 Friday 02 September 2022 – Please remember by registering by the below form (link) you will be liable 
for the Autumn Term 2021 music tuition fees 

Spring Term 2023 Friday 09 December 2022 

Summer Term 2023 Friday 24 March 2023 

 
 

We are unable to offer tuition part way through the academic year as pupils will have already reached a certain standard 
and ability. Please ensure you read the Terms and Conditions overleaf before registering via form:  
https://forms.office.com/r/HY9QtM0Guq , which must be completed no later than Friday 15 July 2022. Requests after 
this date will not be accepted (recorder only). 
 
Choir 
During the first two weeks of September, Mr Bluck will be holding choir taster sessions. This will allow many children to 
attend, find out a little more about choir before deciding if choir is something they want to join. After these taster sessions, 
we will be writing again to parents to inform you of your child’s interest. As much as this is not a paid tuition opportunity we 
will be asking for a level of commitment, through attendance. Our choir will have many performances within school and out 
in the community throughout the school year, ensuring attendance is vital for all those joining.  
 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
Rebecca Wood 
Head of School  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://forms.office.com/r/HY9QtM0Guq


 
 

 
 
Music Tuition Requests – Academic Year: September 2022 to July 2023 Cont./d …… 
 

 

Please note our Terms and Conditions are as follows: - 
 

• Any lessons missed due to Tutor illness will either be made up or missed. 
 

• Any lessons missed due to pupil absence will not be reimbursed. 
 

• Generally, pupils can only learn one instrument at a time. 
 

• By registering via the form (link) overleaf, you are committing to paying for the Autumn Term 2022 tuition fees 
payable via ParentPay by Friday 02 September 2022.  

 

• You agree to make payments for the Spring 2022 and Summer 2022 terms by the due date as specified below: - 
o Spring Term 2023 by Friday 09 December 2022 
o Summer Term 2023 by Friday 24 March 2023 

 

• The school agree to send out a text message one week prior to each of the payment dates, as specified above, as 
a reminder. 

 

• A full-terms written notice is required if your child decides to give up an instrument.  You will be liable for fees 
during this notice period. 

 

• If a pupil does not make satisfactory progress over a period of time, parents will be notified by letter and the offer 
of lessons may be withdrawn. 

 

 
 

 


